
FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL   
PUBLIC FOOTPATH USERS 

 
 

Wendy Robbins        Date: 28th January 2022 

  Technical Officer: Public Rights of Way  Bath and North East Somerset Council                                                                                         

Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to change the Public Rights of 
Way network at Somerdale, Keynsham Hams, Keynsham 

 
 

 
 
Bath and North East Somerset Council are consulting on a proposal to create a public footpath running 
from a junction with Dryleaze, Keynsham (point A on the above plan) in a generally north westerly 
direction for approximately 664 metres to point B, running over an already tarmacked path.  The 
footpath would then turn in a generally westerly direction for approximately 664 metres, across a new 
bridge at point C, to a junction with Durley Lane at point D.  The surface of this section will remain 
unsurfaced.  The proposed route is shown on the above plan by a dashed green line.  The legal width 
of the path would be 3 metres from point A to B and 2 metres from point B to D. 
  
 
If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send them to the Public Rights of 
Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG or by email to prow@bathnes.gov.uk  no later 
than 24th February 2022.  If you wish to discuss the proposal please phone 01225 394161. 


